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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
MERIT REVIEW AWARD Issue Date:    01/15/2016
Department of Veterans Affairs 
BIOMEDICAL LABORATORY RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT

Application Number:   2I01BX000626-05A2 
FAIN: I01BX000626

Principal Investigator(s):  
ANDRZEJ S TARNAWSKI, MD

Project Title: Nerve growth factor – The key factor in endothelial aging, angiogenesis and gastric 
ulcer healing 

Bon, Tamara
Long Beach Healthcare System 600
5901 E 7th Street
Long Beach, CA 908225201

We are pleased to inform you that funding in the amount of $199,700 (see “Award Calculation” in 
Section I and “Terms and Conditions” in Section III) is being considered to support the above 
named project at VETERANS HEALTH ADMINISTRATION.

This is not an indication, however, of the final award.  For some ORD Research & Development 
Services, the budget in Section I reflects the recommendations of the review panel and other 
administrative changes; for other R&D Services, the budget reflects what was requested in the 
application.

Budget negotiations may occur as part of the JIT process. Because we may not yet have a fiscal 
year budget and all just-in-time (JIT) issues have not been resolved, project start dates are 
uncertain. We will attempt to maintain continuity for ongoing programs, but negotiation of start 
dates will not begin until all required JIT documentation has been approved. Please note that, as 
always, funding is dependent upon the availability of funds.

A final Notice of Award will be issued after all JIT issues have been resolved and all budget 
negotiations are completed. Refusal of this award must be communicated to the appropriate 
representative of the ORD Research & Development Service named above.

Each publication, press release or other document that cites results from VA-supported research 
must include an acknowledgment of VA support and disclaimer (e.g., “The project described was 
supported by Award Number I01BX007080 from the Biomedical Laboratory Research & 
Development Service of the VA Office of Research and Development”).

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the individual(s) referenced in Section 
II below.

Additional information follows




